
7839 Hearthstone Ave NW  

North Canton, OH 44720 

March 21, 2021 

 

Re: HB 118 

       SB 52   

 

Dear Senators and Congressmen: 

 

Please oppose HB 118 and SB 52. 

 

HB 118 and SB 52 require “local approval” of solar and wind farms that are NOT required by natural gas 

power plants.  With the current climate crisis, Ohio should be doing all it can to INCREASE renewable 

sources of energy.  Renewables, like solar and wind, will provide new employment opportunities for 

Ohioans, decrease global warming trends and should not be subjected to regulations that do not apply 

to other power generators.   

 

Sincerely, 

Marcie Groesbeck, MD 


